
        
    

KING’S KORNER 
It’s hard to believe that I am at the end of 
my year as President of our Lions Club.  I 
was somewhat “talked into” the office, 
but have found it more rewarding and 
challenging than I imagined.  I am very 
glad that I agreed to do it.  It has been a 

privilege. 
 
As I think back over the last twelve months, and probably 
20 or so King’s Korner columns, I remain in awe of the 
efforts that so many of our members have made to make 
my job easier and the achievements of our club so 
noteworthy.  I thank all of you for your continuing 
willingness to “serve” in such a faithful manner.  The 
individuals, agencies and organizations we have helped 
were able to accomplish more, because of our help. 
 
At last week’s dinner meeting we gave out a number of 
awards for our Golden Lions and those members with 
perfect attendance.  In lieu of specific Golden Lion 
awards, we made a contribution to Honor Flight 
Philadelphia. We also presented Lion Mark Godshalk with 
a Pennsylvania Fellows Award and Lion Walt Young with a 
“Lifetime Member” status through Lions Club 
International.  Congratulations to those two loyal Lions, 
and to all members who received awards.  At next week’s 
Installation Night we will be finishing up our year with a 
few additional awards. 
 
Installation Night marks the end of my year and the 
beginning of a second presidency (shades of Grover 
Cleveland?) term for Lion Bill Lavery.  Bill is a very hard 
worker and has helped me out in many ways this year, 
and I am grateful to have received his guidance.  We will 
install all of our new officers and also have some musical 
entertainment.  Hoping to see all of you there to wish Bill 
and the new officers a good start on a great year. 
 

Yours in Lionism,  

King Lion Larry 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

Tuesday, June 24th, 6:30 PM 
Springfield Country Club 

 
Dress Code: Coat & Tie or equivalent 

 

INSTALLATION NIGHT 
 

of New Officers 
 

President WILLIAM LAVERY 

1
st

 Vice President JOE SAUNDERS 

2
nd

 Vice President ROBERT TIFFANY 

3
rd

 Vice President KATHLEEN LAWLESS 

Secretary FRANK UDICIOUS 

Asst Secretary EDMUND ROCCO 

Treasurer JAMES HARRINGTON 

Asst Treasurer JAMES BEERMANN 

Membership Chair FRED HUENERFAUTH 

1
st

 Vice Membership Ch KURT SCHAEFER 

2
nd

 Vice Membership Ch DALLAS SCOTT 

Tail Twister ALEX MASSEY 

Lion Tamer JAMES BEERMANN 

Directors T/E 2015 THOMAS CITRO 

 WALTER YOUNG 

 GERALD MCCABE 

 MARK GODSHALK 

Directors T/E 2016 RICHARD PATTERSON 

 LISA TIFFANY 

 JOHN KULP 

 JOSEPH SMITH 

 
LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 
www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ 
Lines to Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  
Material must be received no later than the Wednesday before the 
dinner meeting and may be edited for space and content. 

Lions' Lines 
 

SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB    

June 24, 2014 



LIONS’ CALENDAR 

 
Jun 24 Installation Night, SCC, 6:30 PM 
July 4 Independence Day celebration. Parade 

and Memorial Park activities 
July 15 Board meeting and picnic at Bill 

Lavery’s.  More on that later. 
July 22 NO meeting 
July 19  Escort Beacon Lodge campers to Beacon 

lodge. Meet at SCC at 7AM 
Jun 21 Honor Flight veterans return 6:30 PM at 

St. Kevins 
July 29 Escort campers back home from Beacon 

Lodge. Meet at SCC at 7:30AM 
Aug 5 Board meeting, St. Matthews, 7PM 
Aug 7 Rose Tree Festival - US Army Band and 

Field Chorus.  We will be collecting used 
eyeglasses 

 

MEET OUR NEW MEMBER 

 
Lori MacKnight is sponsored by Kathleen Lawless and was 

inducted by PDG Dick Wilson. She graduated from Springfield 

High School and Moore College of Art.  Lori is the branch 

manager at PNC bank.  Lori and her husband, Bruce, have two 

children Bruce and Robert. 

 

HONOR FLIGHT 
Lions are welcome to join the 

festivities welcoming the latest 
group of World War II veterans 
back from their Washington, D.C. 
trip on Saturday, June 21st.  Lion’s 
hats and vests are appropriate.  

Contact Bill Lavery at 610-544-5016 for more 
information. 

 

JULY 4TH 

HELP IS NEEDED!! Let Fred Huenerfauth (610-328-

9951) know if you will participate in the parade 

and/or park activities. 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
PDG Dick Wilson and President Larry DeMooy present the PA 

Lions Fellow Award to Mark Godshalk. 

 

 
President Larry DeMooy presents a donation to Honor 

Flight Philadelphia to Lion Andy Schiavello. 
 

 
 

President Larry names Lion Walt Young a Life Member at 

Awards Night 


